
From:  "George Edmonds-Brown" > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC:  
Date:  19/12/2014 13:32 
Subject:  FW: Vale Local Plan Part 1 
Attachments: St Helen Without Parish Council Response to the VWHDC Local Plan - v4.docx 
 
St Helen Without Parish Council has considered the November draft of the 
Vale of White Horse DC Local Plan 2031 Part One and has pleasure in 
attaching its comments. 
 
  
 
I should be grateful if you would acknowledge its safe receipt. 
 
  
 
Best regards 
 
  
 
George 
 
  
 
  
 
George Edmonds-Brown 
 
Clerk 
 
St Helen Without Parish Council 
 
4 The Willows 
 
Wootton 
 
Boars Hill 
 
Oxford OX1 5LD 
 

 
 
  
 




